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Please pray as we schedule more meetings in 2024.
Pray for wisdom for us and Br Turpin as we communicate and work together.
Pray for travel safety.

Greetings Pastor and Fellow Laborers,

What a wonderful couple of months it has been! August started off with a bang. Elizabeth started her final
semester at Norris Bible Baptist Seminary and we both attended its groundbreaking ceremony on their new
property. God is doing mighty things for the school!

We were in Texas again this month with six churches between August and September and three more in October
before heading back home to be involved in "Friend Day" at our home church. God blessed us with at least 10
visitors! 

Elizabeth has prayerfully decided to stay home from on Sunday morning meetings through the end of the year. As
most of you know, she teaches a special needs Sunday School class. She will be teaching an in-depth salvation
series during that time. Please pray for her class to have understanding of their need for and God's provision of
salvation.

Ok, it's time for the most exciting news: our missions trip will be in January 2024! We have been online building
our travel schedule and plan to visit the church and language school in Stavanger as well as spend some good time
in the Trondheim area to get an "on-the-ground picture" of what life is like there. 

“Acts 20:24 But none of these things move me, neither count I my life dear unto myself, so that I might finish my
course with joy, and the ministry, which I have received of the Lord Jesus, to testify the gospel of the grace of God.”
“2 Timothy 4:7 I have fought a good fight, I have finished my course, I have kept the faith:” The year is almost over
and we see our world continually getting worse and worse but Christ is still with us and his commission still
stands. Let us be like our brother Paul who finished his course strong. Let us keep going till he comes back for us.
May you find strength as David did in the Lord and keep on.

May the Lord Bless you and strengthen you.

In Christ,
Jared and Elizabeth Blair

Our Prayer Needs:

Just a reminder as this is still recent we are now with the IBFI. If you are sending support to us please send it to
PO Box 151259, Fort Worth, Texas 76108, made out to the IBFI With us in the memo line.
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